
 

HARNESS NATIONAL RATINGS SYSTEM  
HANDICAPPING WORKSHOPS 
 
 
As previously announced, the Harness National Ratings System will be introduced in WA from 1 
January 2025. 
 
Racing WA will be conducting workshops to discuss and detail the Harness National Ratings 
System, associated programming and other related handicapping matters. 
 
Three workshops will be conducted - 
 

• Wednesday 25 September at Gloucester Park, commencing at 12.30pm. 
 

• Thursday 26 September at Pinjarra Harness Racing Club, commencing at 12.30pm. 
 

• Thursday 3 October at Bunbury Trotting Club, commencing at 12.30pm. 
 
Racing WA encourages participants to attend a session of their choosing. 
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